
Important Dates:

1/25 PTA Mother and Son Event

1/30 New date for PTA January Birthday Book Club

1/31 Second Quarter Report Cards available via Progress Book

News & Announcements:

Report Card release on Progress Book has been pushed back to 1/31 at 4:00 pm. Due to the

extended days of school closure, this will allow students time to turn in make up

assignments. Although this may not impact our elementary students as much, reports cards

are released to all families in the district at the same time. Thank you for your patience and

understanding!

Lunch update: Small yogurts will no longer be available. The only yogurt option will be a yogurt

parfait.

Preschool Peer Applications will be available on the district website on January 17th. Please

visit the website here for applications (when available) and more information.

Winter Weather and Recess: Now that the winter weather is here it is a good time to remind

everyone about winter gear. We try to get students outside whenever possible for recess. Our

guidelines is temps/windchill above 19 and we go outside. Please send your child with

appropriate winter great including hats, boots, gloves, and snowpants.

Lost & Found: We have an abundance of items in our lost and found. Next time you are at RES

please stop by and look for any items your child is missing. Mr. Petsche will be posting a

https://res.revereschools.org/families/preschool


video and pictures on the RES Instagram page to try and help items find their owners. Any

items still in the lost and found on 1/23 will be donated to a local charity.

Valentine's Day Parties: Mark your calendar! Parties are Feb 13th for preschool and Feb 14th

for K-2. As you are planning for upcoming classroom parties please know that all party

volunteers must have a background check on file with the district. If you do not have one on

file with the district, please plan in advance as it can take some time to receive those back.

More information regarding Valentine's Day Party sign-ups will be coming from Head Room

parents soon.

Looking ahead to Field Day: If you plan to volunteer at Field Day, that is a volunteer opportunity

and you will need background check/fingerprints. If you do not have those on file with the

district and plan to volunteer for that event we are putting this on your radar now.

PTA Corner

January Birthday Book Club is rescheduled for Thursday, January 30th.

Join us for the 3rd annual Mother/Son event on Saturday, January 25. Tickets are $10/family

and include ALL the activities at the event. Purchase tickets here.

If you’d like to donate an item to the sundae/candy bar go here: Mother/Son Donations.

We also need volunteers to help set up for the Mother/Son event and help during the event. If

you are interested, please go here: Mother/Son Volunteers.

Our Father/Daughter dance will be Saturday, February 15. We will send out information soon

on how to purchase tickets.

Other Links & Resources:

Flyer Place

Lunch Menu

Richfield PTA website

Student Records Policy

SchoolsafeID Directions for all visitors & volunteers. You must bring a driver’s license/ID every

time!

Volunteer Information

https://memberhub.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f6e6ba6ca26d39ab30d81b61f&id=5f3bb87849&e=953b56bb92
https://memberhub.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f6e6ba6ca26d39ab30d81b61f&id=90c15e9292&e=953b56bb92
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E45ADAF2FA7F85-54433850-western
https://www.revereschools.org/administration/communications/the-flyer-place
https://www.myschoolmenus.com/organizations/782/sites/6426/menus/77952
https://richfieldpta.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1POI-u48S99KX7iT6es6r4trRg38kQ9Sld2TbNzS4ePE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A_JVqTxrsvFFMOQdNxDeYKb6cQYRvpb7N6DtgOvnP5s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1micTk-wmCT3ZMmnGA62Ds1iZUnjG4BAvlKd02wYyr5s/edit?usp=sharing
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